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Message From the President: About the Pay Bill

From Phil Smith, Statewide UUP President

I'm pleased to report that, this afternoon (6/18), Governor Paterson 
signed the UUP Pay Bill legislation.  This brings us an additional step 
closer to getting more $$s into the hands of our members. 
We've been assured by the Comptroller's Office that two Pay Bulletins 
for UUP will be released next week.  The bulletins will detail when the 
retro and contractual raises will be paid.  I'll be sure to alert everyone 
when those dates are announced. 
On a second note of "Good News," we met with GOER/SUNY today 
and have tied up a few loose ends remaining from the last round of 
negotiations.  This means that we'll be moving forward soon toward full 
implementation of all contract items.  As each of the items under 
discussion are rolled-out, I'll be notifying you of what's happening and 



when. 
And to continue this pattern of "Good News," I received a personal, 
hand-written note, from SUNY BOT Chairman, Carl Hayden asking to 
meet with me in Albany.  I've reached back to Mr. Hayden and 
suggested a meeting ASAP even at his Elmira office if need be.  


